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Dear Sir or Madam, 

Below are my comments pertaining to the draft:

As a Colorado notary that is providing notarial services in many situations, I believe the
different measures should be accepted. It takes into account communication for the Deaf, Hard
of Hearing and Blind Community, Providers and the role in maintaining their registration,
thereby giving notaries options as to who they can utilize when administering RON closings.
Lastly, increasing the notary fee for remote online notarization gives notaries a chance to
service consumers not just in Colorado yet globally as well. Prior to the increase, many
notaries didn't feel it was a worthwhile investment to learn this new skill and offer remote
online notarizations due to the platform fees and usage costs. Now they are willing to research
and see how to incorporate this into their offerings. 

I hope the rules are passed and we can continue to move forward,
Taffy Wilkins Wagner
Colorado Loan Signing System Ambassador
Notary since 1998

Owner, Ninja Notary Signing Service, LLC
Phone: 




